
From: Syed Abbas H Bilgrami 

Sent: Sunday, April 17, 2022 7:08 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca  

Subject: File #D01-22004, D02- 22005, D03-22002(SUB-22-0002) 

Hi  

This refers to the the Notice put up on Cooperage Crescent, on the abovementiond 
subject.  

We would like to express our reservation towards this project, as we believe that it will 
result in proliferation of altered construction in the neighborhood.  

With 3 units of Single family dwellings, replacing 2 existing units, will result in disturbing 
the tranquility of the Cooperage Crescent, resulting in increased traffic and burden on 
the amenities.  

The current resident invested in this neighborhood, considering the peaceful 
atmosphere of this Crescent.  

We demand that, this project is stopped soonest.  

Regards  

Hasan Bilgrami 

78 Cooperage Crescent, 

Richmond Hill, ON L4C 9M2, 

Canada 

mailto:clerks@richmondhill.ca

